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August 9, 2021 

 

 

Danville CSD Board Meeting 

 

 

 

Dr. Thomas Ward, Superintendent and the Danville CSD School Board discussed the amount of dollars that 

were allocated to Danville CSD for GEER, ESSER I, ESSER II, and ESSER III funding during the August 9th, 

2021 board meeting and what the allocations are planning to be spent on:  

 

GEER I allocation: $36,400 – computers and cameras for classrooms 

 

ESSER I allocation: $44,224 – Temporary Nurse to assist with COVID cases, cleaning supplies and ventilation 

supplies, computers/online learning software 

 

ESSER II allocations: $165,007 – part-time/full-time interventionists during the school day, after school 

tutoring, summer school/jump start, HVAC units as needed 

 

ESSER III allocations: $370,583 – 20% has to be set aside for learning loss ($74,117) - part-time/full-time 

interventionists during the school day, after school tutoring, summer school/jump start, HVAC units as needed 

 

GEER II – didn’t apply for 
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